
 

Change to MO3 Agent Reporting Requirements 
 

A change was made to 11-110-201(1)(b), C.R.S., during the 2023 Colorado Sunset Review 
and approved by the Colorado legislature in 2024. Previously, Colorado licensees were 
required to submit their MO3 C Agent Report to the Division annually. This change allows 
Colorado to accept your agent reports submitted in NMLS; therefore, we no longer need 
a separate submission.  
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